
May 19, 1998 

 

 

 

Reverend Jarl S.V. Sorenson 

Messityonkatu 5 A 14 

00180 Helsinki Finland 

 

Dear Reverend Sorenson: 

 

Thank you for your recent letter and fax.  The Review Board will be conducting an open meeting 

(open to the public) on June 4.  Unfortunately a time has not been set, but if you are in the area 

anyway, you can see the Board at work. 

 

Please understand that the amount of time I can spend with you while you are in our office may be 

limited as we are extremely busy finishing our work. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 


